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Allen, Amber

From: Bill Broaddus 
Sent: Monday, August 29, 2022 5:46 AM
To: HPD Preservation
Subject: 2505 Indian Trail

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

*** External Email - Exercise Caution *** 

I, Scott W. Broaddus, Jr., am the owner of 2202 Forest Trail and 2203 Forest Trail.  I have no 
objection to the demolition of 2505 Indian Trail. 
 
Scott W. Broaddus, Jr. 

 

CAUTION: This email was received at the City of Austin, from an EXTERNAL source. Please use caution 
when clicking links or opening attachments. If you believe this to be a malicious and/or phishing email, please 

forward this email to cybersecurity@austintexas.gov. 




